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INTRODUCTION 

We. the students of IIIT Nagpur, went to IIITDM, Kurnool campus for Cultural exchange under 

the banner of ‘Ek Bharat Shrestha Bharat’ from 23rd December to 27th December 2019. 

After we reached the IIITDM Kurnool campus, we proceeded to have lunch at the hilltop dining 

hall. Then we went to the opening/inauguration ceremony where the Director of IIITDM 

Kurnool, Dr. Someyajulu addressed us with his motivating words. Faculties, Dr. Akhtar and Dr. 

Situ Rani Patre also welcomed and addressed the students. The student coordinators at the 

Kurnool campus then held an introductory session where we introduced ourselves and also 

some dance performances were performed by the students of IIITDM Kurnool. 

On the 24th we had fun activities planned by the IIITDM students like a culinary competition 

and an essay competition. We students had a lot of fun during the culinary competition as we 

cooked various dishes using the ingredients provided to us. The students also attended a 

Telugu speaking workshop. A treasure hunt was also one of the fun activities planned where 

students enjoyed the most. 

The 25th was an outing day and we visited the Rolapadu village bird sanctuary, the Kurnool 

fort, and the local market. The students roamed and explored the market. 

On the 26th we went to the rock gardens and the temple in Alampura after lunch. The Rock 

garden was a piece of natural beauty where students explored it and had a lot of photoshoots 

there. The temple was also very appealing. Students also witnessed the beauty of the 

Tungabhadra River and also had a boat ride.  

 



  

27th was the traditional day where we wore our respective cultural traditional dresses. The 

closing ceremony took place in the seminar hall. The director of IIITDM Kurnool addressed us 

and our teachers also appreciated the faculty coordinators and student coordinators for their 

hard work. Following that, we had few performances by the student like dance, singing, ramp 

walk, etc.  

With a special dinner on the night of 27th December, we left the college on 28th December. 

We had a lot of fun in this program and we learned a lot about the culture of this college. The 

college welcomed us with warm hearts and made sure that our stay was a happy one and as 

this was an exchange program, students of IIIT Nagpur were also waiting for their arrival to 

IIIT Nagpur. 


